Hematology Lab Weekly Meeting

February 12th, 2015
·  Note Change in Procedure: When changing U-F reagents, note posted procedure on U-F. QC will now need to be run after changing reagents. Record, initial and date in section entitled Reagents on the Maintenance U-F form.    
· Parveen sent an email regarding routine coag QC. Tech who is assigned to Routine Coag will be directly responsible for his/her own shift QC.  Everyone needs to make sure to run both levels of QC.
· Continue to sign off your logs in the Sapphire area.  Everyone so far is doing a good job.  In regards to patient references, please sign off for both the #11 and #12.
· We have 3 new students with us.  They will be here for a period of time.  Show them all you know about lab med and sign off the checklists.
·  At the end of March, we are going to have an Employee Engagement Survey. This influences our PIP, so the more people that participate the better it will be for PIP amount.  
· If you are scheduled to work a weekend especially on a Sunday and you don’t work the Sunday for whatever reason, do not assume you will still have the day off following the weekend.  If you want or need to take it off, you must call Donna and request a PTO day.
· If you volunteer for an extra shift you are expected to show up at your schedule time.  The Attendance and Punctuality policy still applies even if you volunteer for extra shift.
· QC needs to be run on every shift every day.  Recently QC was not done and that is not acceptable.
· Great Catch – Malaria was found in a patient after a request was made by a physician.
· Thank you ALL for your hard work!  
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